
March 12, 2021

Dear Families,

I hope you have been able to enjoy this week’s beautiful weather.   Below please find some important

information and reminders.

This week’s COVID-19 Weekly Activity Level Index indicates we remain in the yellow, “Moderate” risk

category.

Beginner Registration
Beginner registration is underway for the 2021-2022 school year.  Please visit our website for more
information.  Click on this link and complete the “New Student Pre-Registration”.

Support for Students
Our school counselors have developed websites with a variety of resources to support students’ social
and emotional well-being.  Please visit them to explore these helpful resources, as well as our
counselor’s contact information and available support services.
Jeffrey Clark School Counselor- Mrs. Weston's website
Samuel Mickle School Counselor- Mrs. Lombardo's website

Travel
If you are traveling beyond the immediate region (Connecticut, Delaware, New York or Pennsylvania),
please contact the school nurse for travel quarantine information.

Jeffrey Clark School Nurse, Christine Calhoun~ calhounc@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us
Samuel Mickle School Nurse, Michele Brown~ brownmi@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us

Reminders:
COVID Exclusion Reasons
Please keep your child home from school if:

● Your child has 2 or more of the following symptoms: Fever, chills or shivers, myalgia (muscle aches),
headache, sore throat, nausea or vomiting, diarrhea, fatigue, congestion or runny nose 

● Your child has 1 of the following symptoms: cough, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing or new
loss of taste or smell

● Your child has close contact with a person with COVID-19
● Someone in your household is being tested for COVID-19 or is diagnosed with COVID-19
● Your child has traveled to any state on the travel advisory

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Andrea Evans

https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/statistics/covid/
https://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=58
https://sites.google.com/eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/jeffrey-clark-school/home
https://sites.google.com/eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/mrslombardo/home
mailto:calhounc@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us
mailto:brownmi@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us



